
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that Township of Wellington North will be conducting road investigation activities on 
John Street in Mount Forest between Queen Street W and Waterloo Street.  This work will involve a 

one (1) day full road closure starting on Wednesday July 31, 2024, between the hours of 7:00 am 
and 4:00 pm with access for emergency and local traffic only.  There will be no access to Tim Hortons 
from John Street – please utilize Tim Hortons Main Street access. 
 

 
 
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
Tammy Stevenson 


